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* 23. CAMPBELTOWN MARINA PROPOSALS/ALL WEATHER PITCH 

FACILITY FUNDING 

   
A report detailing the current position and viability of two proposed capital 
projects in Campbeltown that have previously been considered at 
CHORD Boards and outlining how funding can be allocated was 
considered along with a recommendation from the CHORD Programme 
Management Board. 
 

Decision 
 
The Executive agreed:- 
 
1. To note the contents of the report; 
 
2. In line with CHORD governance arrangements, to recommend to the 

Council the reallocation of a proportion of the capital allocation for 
Campbeltown CHORD (£480,000) towards an All Weather Pitch 
facility; and 

 
3. To note that the Marina proposal as envisaged thus far is not 

financially viable and accept that work will be carried out to establish 
the viability of an alternative proposal within the resources which 
remain available to the Campbeltown CHORD Project. 

 
(Reference: Extract from Minutes of CHORD Programme Management 
Board  10 March 2011 Report Executive Director – Development and 
Infrastructure Services dated 2 March 2011, submitted) 

 

 
 


